By Bill Jones
EMS Coordinator

Our long awaited Infant
Transport Unit is here . . .

Most of it, anyway. A few
parts are still on the way.
When they get here we will
put on some training sessions
and we will be able to put the
unit into service,

Cindy and | would like to
thank the Pt. Barrow Mothers'
Club, Pt. Barrow Lions Club,
Barrow Search and Rescue, and
the North Slope Borough
dearch and Rescue for their
generous contributions towards
‘the purchase of the transport
unit. Also thanks to all the
other people that helped the
unit arrive safely in Barrow,

When the Infant Transport
Unit is put into service it
will be used to transport in-
fants into Barrow from the
villages il needed, Again thanks
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to all that helped and donated
money,

Ten students completed
EMT | training on May 18th,
CONGRATULATIONS!

Cindy attended a Critical
Care Nurses Workshop in New

unit here

Orleans and will have a lot of
good information to share with,
us, when she gets back.

At long last summer camp-
ing and boating are here. Re-
member to think safety and
prevent accidents,




